
     

Hebron Ambassador Program cancelled  

 
Due to concerns related to the coronavirus COVID-19 pandemic, the Nunatsiavut 

Government will not be running the Hebron Ambassador Program for the 2021 season.  

 

Staff with the Department of Language, Culture and Tourism will continue to work 

towards the development of a Hebron Ambassador Guidebook and restoration plans. 


